
 
 

Can you read in the House? 

Can you read to a Mouse? 

Can you make a sign with a positive vibe? 

Can you send a pic to share with our tribe? 

 
Riverbend students and parents: 

We would like to create a fun distance learning video 
for our school community to stay connected 

during these unique times.  
 

Please send a photo of your student reading 
in either a Wacky Way or holding a student 
created “Positive Vibe” sign to encourage 

others!  
 

Please submit all photos to Mrs. Barker 
 at ​nbarker@haywood.k12.nc.us​ by April 28th.  

All photos submitted will be used on our school website and Facebook page.  
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